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Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau

445 12" Street, SW

Washington D.C. 20554

Re: Request to Withdraw 214 license, ITC-214-20090825-00391. TELXWORKD, INC.

January 21, 2009

Dear International Bureau Staff,

By this letter, I Abdul Alim, officer of TELXWQRLD, INC. (“TELXWORLD"), respectfully request the
Federal Communications Commission to withdraw TELXWORLD’s 214 license granted September 17,
2009 and designated with file ITC-214-20090825-00391. The withdrawal should be effective January 31,
2010.

Sincerely,
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